
 
 

To: ​ Mike Kapolka, Superintendent 

From: ​ Matt Cunningham, AD & Jason Morris, Asst. AD/Dean of Students 

Re: ​ Athletics and Extra-Curricular Code of Conduct  

Date: ​ May 1, 2025 

 

 

After review of the 2024-25 Athletics and Extra-Curricular Code of Conduct, no 

fundamental changes are recommended for the 2025-26 version. Dates have been 

updated to reflect to proper term, and the document has been formatted to be 

consistent with the Student Handbook.  

 


